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You are invited to a Meeting of the Parish Council to be held at Blofield Courthouse on Monday 24th February 
following the Public Meeting regarding dualling of the A47 with Highways England which commences at 7.00pm for 
the purpose of transacting the following business. 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Welcome and Introduction to the meeting by Chair 
 

2. To consider apologies for absence 
 

3. To receive Declarations of Interest on items on the Agenda 
 

4. Open Forum - for parishioners to raise questions on and/or make statements about matters on the agenda 
 

PLANNING 

5. To consider council feedback on any planning applications received from Broadland District Council subject to 
publication of this agenda (Please note that the Chairman will allow an open forum before consideration of 
individual planning applications) 

 
5.1 Application: 20200164 
 Erection of front porch  
 Location: 14 Wyngates, Blofield, NR13 4JG  
 
5.2 Application: 20200269 
 First floor rear extension with juliette balcony  
 Location: 20 St. Andrews Way, Blofield, NR13 4LA  
 
5.3 Application: 20200290 
 Proposed two storey side extension 
 Location: Talgarth, 57 Blofield Corner Road, Blofield NR13 4SA 
 
5.4 Application: 20191295 

Reserved matters application for appearance, landscaping, layout and scale following grant of  
OPP 20160497 and including details required by condition numbers 20 and 21 of OPP  
20160497 
Location: Land at Yarmouth Road, Blofield 

 

6. To consider feedback on any planning applications received subsequent to the publication of this agenda.  
 

7. To receive information and consider any actions relating to planning decisions and enforcement issues 
 

8. To receive a planning update 
 
 
 

 Melanie Eversfield       
      Assistant Parish Clerk   

 18th February 2020 
 

  
Under regulations, any person may take photographs, film and audio-record the proceedings and report on all 
public meetings.  If you do not wish to be filmed / recorded, please notify the clerk prior to the start of the meeting.  
The Council has a policy available on request. 
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